
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday 11th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Staff changes at Satellite 

It is with sadness I am notifying you that Mrs Visscher will be leaving the Satellite at the end of this 
term.  Mrs Visscher has worked at the Satellite for a number of years and we wish her well with her 
new ventures.  Miss Grant has already joined the Satellite team to ensure the pupils have a period of 
transition prior to Mrs Visscher leaving. 

 

Christmas update 

We look forward to welcoming the Satellite team to our Christmas lunch on Wednesday 13th 
December at Bower Grove.  Please do remember that pupils can wear their Christmas jumpers to 
enjoy this day.  

 

Term dates 

A reminder that our last day is Tuesday 19th December for term two and we return on Thursday 4th 
January 2024.  Our Term dates for 2024- 2025 have been published on our website so please do 
make sure you are aware of these dates in advance. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support during the past year and wish you 
all a very happy Christmas and New Year.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Maz Cleave 
Headteacher 


